

June 11, 2025

Dear Esteemed Clerk Geourntas,

Please be advised that I am resigning from my position as the District 7 Boston City Councilor, effective 5:00 p.m. on Friday, July 4, 2025.

It has been a great honor to serve the people of Boston and especially the residents of District 7. I am deeply proud of the work we've accomplished together. As I transition into the next chapter, I carry with me an enduring love for this city and a steadfast commitment to its people. I look forward to continuing to serve our community in new and meaningful ways.

With gratitude,

Tania Fernandes Anderson

**Boston City Councilor - District 7** 

ROSESM. MA